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Diary Dates 
 

13th Mar: Parent Consultation Evening 3.30-6.30pm 
14th Mar: Y2 – visiting Halifax (pm) 
16th Mar: FR Class visit to Ogden Water (am)  
16th Mar: Parent Consultation Evening 3.30-6.30pm 
16th Mar: Choir Rehearsal @ Heath Campus 6-
7.30pm  
16th Mar: PTFA meeting at The Weavers – 8pm.  
17th Mar: KS2 Praise Assembly @ 2.50pm (includes 
Y2/3) 
22-24th Mar: Y6 London Residential (3 days)  
23rd Mar: FR Class – Height & Weight check  
23rd Mar: Better Living Health Day  
23rd Mar: Choir rehearsal @ Heath Campus 6 
7.30pm  
24th Mar: KS1 Praise Assembly @ 2.50pm  
24th Mar: Red Nose Day 
25th Choir Music for Youth Festival – Brooksbank 
school  
30th Mar: Y1 – Cannon Hall visit  
30th Mar: PTFA Quiz Night at the Weavers  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

 
 
 
 
 
 

NEWSLETTER – w/c 13.03.17 
 
  
 
 

Class Attendance w/c 06.03.17 
 

                           1st -  Y2 = 100%  
  2nd - Y2/3 = 99.3% 

                           3rd -  FR = 99.1% 
   4th -  Y5/6 = 98.1% 
    5th –   Y1 = 97.7% 

 6th – Y4/5 = 95.5% 
 

Well Done – Y2! 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 Y5 – Mount Cook Residential  
 

The final balance for the trip will be required by 
Friday 7th April 2017. To help spread the cost of 
the trip, this is a reminder that you can make 
payments as often and as regularly as you like, 
via your Parent Pay account. Thank you for 
payments already received.  
 

After school Clubs – Safeguarding 
Polite request: Due to the increased number of 
children attending clubs, and the limited waiting 
space within school.  Please can we ask that parents 
and nominated persons collecting children wait in 
the playground.  Club leaders will then bring the 
children to the appropriate exit door for your 
collection, this to ensure all children are safely 
accounted for.  Thank you for your cooperation.  
 

Red Nose Day  - 24th March    

On Friday 24th March, we will be taking part in 
Red Nose Day. On the day children can come to 
school dressed in red or dressed as their 
favourite red nose for a donation of £1.  

We will also be holding a Red Nose Day bake 
sale at playtime. For us to be able to do this, 
we would like to ask for 10 volunteers who 
would be able to bake some goodies for the 
sale. If you would like to help, please could you 
let Miss Roberts in the office know asap.  

In addition, to add a fun element to the day, 
children can also pay £1 for a raffle ticket. If 
their ticket is chosen during an assembly at the 
end of the day they will be able to play Pie Face 
with their class teacher in front of the whole 
school. 

Sainsbury’s Vouchers                                                                                                                                          

 Don’t forget we are collecting Sainsbury’s Active for 
Kids vouchers. The collection box is next to the main 
office at school.  Thank you.  
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KS1 Winners  

 

 
Our ‘Top achievers’ for their 
achievement and progress, are… 
 

Alfie Pickles 
Kole Booth 
Kian Marshall  
 

 

Our ‘Wise Owls’ for their attitude to 
learning, are… 
 

Noah Bolton-Winspear 
Grace Goulden  
Alyssia Naylor 

 

Our ‘Super Stars’ for being good role 
models, are… 

 

Samuel Hall 
William Clayton  
Havana Brook 
 

 

Our ‘Amazing presentation’, award 
goes to ….. 
 

Isaac Latif 
Joshua Taylforth  
 

 Our ‘top reader’ award goes to …. 
 

Molly Greenroyd 
Lucas Shaw  
Nancy Backhouse  
 

Easter Egg Competition 

On Friday 7th April, the last day of term, we are 
holding a 'design an egg competition'. Children 
can bring a hard-boiled egg to school decorated 
however they like, there is no specific theme. 
Two sets of prizes will be given one for 
Reception/Y1/Y2 and one for KS2.  

 

 

PTFA News  

 Quiz night 30th March, 8pm at The 
Weavers.  £5 per person – includes quiz 
entry, with pizza and chips.  Please return 
your entry slips as soon as possible. 
 

 PTFA meeting this Thursday 8pm at The 
Weavers.  Everyone welcome.  We will be 
discussing The Northowram Burner and 
Summer Fayre.  Please pop along for a 
drink.  

 

 Dogs                                                                                                                                                                                                          
Polite reminder – it is school policy that dogs 
are not permitted on the school grounds.  
Please can you also share this information 
with nominated people who may also drop off 
and collect children from school.  Thank you 
for your co-operation  


